
Update: OBP salary increase mandate (COLA) 

The PSA will be meeting soon with the employer to commence salary negotiations for the 2025/26-

financial year. For the PSA to table its demands at the first Bargaining Forum meeting, members are 

requested to send their proposals to the PSA structure (shop stewards) by 25 March 2025. Proposals 

should include the proposed salary percentage demanded and other substantive benefits to be increased 

or introduced during the negotiation process. 

 

Members will be kept informed. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / 

molefe.masaka@psa.co.za or contact the PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: ONDERSTEPOORT BIOLOGICAL PRODUCTS (OBP) 
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